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CREATIVE ARTS IN JUNIOR SCHOOL
Excitement is building and rehearsals are underway for our biannual Creative Arts
Nights. First up in early Term Two is the K-2 Performances - The Toy Box!  Keep an eye out for
emails and flyers with more detail. For some students, this will be their first time on a stage. 
Class items are being practiced, costumes tried on as well as lines learnt for the lead rolls.  It's
never too early to learn stage etiquette as well!
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We look forward to cheering on each K-2 student as they have a chance to shine in the spotlight.  I
will leave you with a question. What was your favorite toy growing up?  I wonder if it will be found
in our toy box. 

Mrs Winsome Hollis
Junior School Specialist Teacher - CAPA
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